
Party Hole Modeled After the Infamous 16th Hole at the Phoenix Open  
 
For the second year in a row, in addition to the $10,000 Hole in One contest, we will be 
creating a party atmosphere around this hole. This ‘Party Hole’ will be modeled after the 
16th hole at the Phoenix Waste Management Open (see video below). This will offer 
non-golfers the opportunity to participate in the event. If you like day drinking, raising 
money for a good cause, along with cheering and booing loudly, then this is going to be 
a perfect fit for you! We invite you to bring your folding chair and some cash to the 
Hollows Golf Club on Saturday June 22nd at noon. There will be a cash bar available. 
Please help us spread the word about this fun addition to an already spectacular event! 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cGNLoPOKZy0 
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